
  

 

The Orchid School 

Baner, Pune 

Date: 15th July 2024                                   Circular No. TOS/FRO/CIR/FS/24-25/13 

 

Circular for Classes I to XII 

 

Subject: Circular for holiday on account of Muharram festival.  

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Greetings to all! 

On account of the Muharram festival, the school has declared a holiday on Wednesday, 17th July 2024.  

Regular school will resume on Thursday, 18th July, 2024. 

 

Atreyi Saha          Sangeeta Kapoor 

    

Vice Principal          Principal  

    

 

 

 
 


